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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
Works at Line Wall Road – Urgent Cleansing of Main Trunk Sewer 

 
In order to allow the Technical Services Department’s Sewers Infrastructure Section to 

carry out essential works to cleanse the main trunk sewer along Line Wall Road, the 

following traffic diversions will be necessary. As from Monday 6 May 2013 and for a 

period not exceeding three weeks, Line Wall Road from the area of Duke of Kent House 

up to its junction with Convent Ramp will be closed to southbound traffic from 9.30pm 

until no later than 5.00am on a daily basis. Road works signs as well as advance 

information and diversion signs will be strategically placed to inform drivers of the works 

ahead.   

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 

any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 

 

 


